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Winchester Trails

Volume 1, Issue 4  
www.winchestertrails.com September 2005

Yards of the Month

George and Charlotte Bravenec 
10418 Pearl

Upcoming Events:
Thursday, September 1st  Maintenance Board Meeting 7:00pm 

Monday, September 5th - Labor Day 
Thursday, September 8th  Wine Tasting Party, Prime Time Steak 

House 6:30PM 
Friday & Saturday, September 16th & 17th - Garage Sale Weekend 
Friday, September 23rd  Lunch with Lisa (place tbd)

September Social Committee News
 I would like to thank Houston Plant & Garden on 290 for 
providing the gift certificates for the yard of the month winners each 
month. I hope this planting season you will visit them to show your 
appreciation as well. Remember it may take a few weeks after you 
are awarded to receive your certificate.
 Please neighbors; let’s not park in the streets! If there is room in 
your driveway, please use it. The garbage truck has a most difficult 
time getting through when people park on both sides and it is difficult 
to dodge children at play with all the cars in the streets. Thank you 
for your consideration with this issue.
 The coming events start with the Prime Time Steakhouse Wine 
Tasting on September 8, 2005. The event starts at 6:30 and usually 
goes on for a couple of hours. The cost is $20 per person and this only 
includes the wines and bread/crackers/cheese for palette cleansing. 
Dinner is extra, but awesome! Prime Time is located on FM 1960 at 
Perry Road. Call me if you would like to attend. 
 Garage Sale Weekend is September 16th and 17th.  We will put out 
the community sale sign and if you would like to put more signs to 
direct shoppers toward your sale, please do so; however, we would 
like you to pick them up after the sale on Saturday evening please.
 I have tentatively scheduled “Lunch with Lesa” for Friday 
September 23rd.   If anyone would like to come have lunch with me 
please call and we will decide where to go.  Last spring we had a 
group gathering at La Madeline Restaurant.  That was an easy place 
to go because there was no issue with the dining ticket! We can go 
there again or I am open for other suggestions. This is an excellent 
opportunity to meet new friends and get ideas for other social 
events. 

Lori and John Carrigan
10419 Cuttinghorse

(Continued on Page 2)
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Social Committee Officers
Chairman
 Lesa Smith ..............................................................281-469-4339
Treasusrer
 Diane Marshman ....................................................281-890-3853
Tennis Representative
 Alice Brunson .........................................................281-955-9045
Clubhouse Representative
 Varies  ....................................................................281-615-0335
Editor
 Sarah Olvey ............................................................281-807-0451

Maintenance Association Directors
Richard Moore ...........................................................281-469-5766
Stuart Rae ...................................................................281-955-1662
Eric Schmied ..............................................................281-785-1471
Holly Calbat ...............................................................281-894-4535
David Othold ..............................................................281-890-1799

Holly Calbat is the security representative for WT.
Her e-mail is hcalbat@aol.com

MUD #9 Officers
David Gurghigian, President ................................. 281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President ................................ 281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary ...................................... 281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary .............................. 281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy ....................................................281-955-1138

To ask questions or report problems concerning the Winchester 
Trails Subdivision, call

PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT
281-870-0585

Sheriff, Non-911 Calls .......................................... 713-221-6000

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Winchester 
Trails Trailwriter. Their advertising dollars make it possible for 
all residents to receive a newsletter each month at no charge.  
No homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters.  If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact  our Sales Representative, Donna 
Sommer at 832-237-4684; dsommer@PEELinc.com or our Sales 
Manager, Kelly Peel at 512-989-8905; kelly@PEELinc.com for 
ad information and pricing  The deadline for ads is the 10th of 
each month for the upcoming month’s newsletter.

We would like to thank Houston Plant & Garden World for their  
sponsorship of our Yard of the Month program.  
Note:  Due to camera limitations we were able to show only a portion 
of these beautiful yards.  We encourage you to take the time to drive by 
these homes and enjoy the entire yard.

Social News - (Continued from Page 1)
 Last, I am looking for a volunteer to help organize Luminaries 
night this year. Let me know if you are interested. It is really not too 
difficult if we get committees together to each do a part. We need 
a candle committee, a Santa committee, a hayride committee and a 
cookie and decorating committee. 
 I hope to see a big crowd at the annual Maintenance meeting this 
October 13th.  I understand there is a position available on the board 
and if I could get someone to do this job, I might run. Anyone? 

Thanks!
Lesa Smith
Social Committee Chairman

Parking Stickers
 Each resident vehicle in the Trails should have a WT parking 
sticker for security purposes. If you did not receive a welcome packet 
containing some of these, please contact your block captain. Also, if 
you have gotten a new car and need a sticker, please get one.

TEXAS FLOORING
& ROOFING SERVICES

9211 West Rd @ Beltway 8
281-517-0006

Texas Flooring is your nearby fl ooring & roofi ng source.
Come see our showroom and visit the many samples of

woods, tiles, laminates, and carpets.
Let us be part of your fl ooring & roofi ng project.

WOODS & BAMBOO
Bruce, Robbins, Anderson, Hartco, Harris Tarket, WFI & Others

TILE
Master Tile, ICI, Interceramic, Hutcherson, Daltile, Emser & Others

LAMINATES
Pergo, Wilsonart, Witex, Armstrong, Quickstep, Mohawk & Others

CARPET
Shaw, Mohawk, Beaulieu, Holleytex, Coronet, Color Vision & Others

ROOFING SERVICES
Tear Off, Re-Deck, Haul Trash, Leak Repairs, over 30 years experience

OTHERS
Countertops (Granite, Marble, & Tiles), Window Blinds, Wood

Refi nishing, Indoor/Outdoor Applications & Tub Surrounds

Key Notes
Owner Operated, Free home Estimates, In Store Specials,

Financing & References Available

STORE HOURS
Mon. - Sat. 10:00 am - 7:00 pm

VISIT US AT
TEXASFLOORING.COM
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cy-fest
October 15 2005

10 am - 2 pm
free for all ages

cy-fair college
for more information call: 281.290.3937

� � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � � �

G:\Jobfiles\Newsletters\Winchester Trails\2005 Winchester Trails\0509 WT\WTBoardCand2005.DOC 

WINCHESTER COUNTRY TRAILS MAINTENANCE ASSOCIATION, INC. 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

CANDIDATE’S INFORMATION FORM 

_____________________________________________________  ____________________ 
NAME         Email Address 
__________________________________________________  __________________ 
ADDRESS        PHONE # 

I understand that there is 1 opening available on the Winchester Country Trails Maintenance Association, Inc. Board of Directors and that the 
candidate receiving the greatest number of votes will be elected to the Board of Directors. 

I believe I can make a contribution to the business aspects of the Association and fairly represent the Association and function impartially as a 
Director with the sole objective of representing the best interest of the Association at all times. I understand that the Board of Directors is 
charged with the responsibility to govern the affairs of the Association according to the Organizational documents and I myself must fully 
understand those documents and must not be in personal violation of any part of them.  I understand that the Board of Directors must make its 
decisions based on what is in the best interest of the community as a whole, not in the interest of any individual Lot owner or group of Lot 
owners and I believe I can make a contribution to this decision making process.  If the vote does not go my way I will fully support and accept 
the decision of the majority of the Board of Directors.  If I am elected to the Board of Directors I will not use my position to gain personal power 
or advantages not available to general membership of the community.  I will abide by the adopted operational procedures and group norms.  

Please submit this form with the requested information to PCMI, as noted below, by noon on September 28, 2005 in order to have your name 
included on the Proxy/Ballot: 

1.) Please check the appropriate box:  

� I am currently a Property Owner and current Resident in Winchester Trails, since mo.___/yr.____ 

� I am currently a Property Owner, but no longer reside in Winchester Trails.  

2.) Community and/or other Volunteer Experience: _________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

3.) Relevant Work Experience (i.e. working with group projects or on a team):____________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

4.) I believe I can serve the Community extremely well because_______________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________  ______________________ 
                               Signature (Required)                    Date 

Please return this form by noon on September 28th, 2003 to:  Myla Chandler PCMI PO Box 219223 Houston, Texas 
77218 Or fax to 281-870-9170

The Maintenance Board meets on the first 
Thursday of the month at 7:00pm in the clubhouse. 
All residents are encouraged to attend.

View the Winchester Trails Trailwriter 
each month on-line 

at www.PEELinc.com
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With our laser, kids don‛t have to worry about shots or drills, because our laser can
be used to remove decay without the need for anesthetics in most cases.
That means kids, as well as adults, can usually enjoy visiting our offi ce.

Life CAN Be Beautiful!

initial X-Ray
with cleaning

$4500 Free Teeth
Cleaning with

invisable braces

Free
Evaluation

Call to schedule an
appointment.

OFF

www.softdental.com

Patient Testimonials

Dr. Nguyen is the most hitech-savvy dentist I have 
ever met. I have been a patient of Dr. Nguyen for 7 
years. His ability and knowledge to utilize computer-
ized equipment and hi-tech (laser etc.) equipment 
have amazed me. Dr. Nguyen works hard and do the 
best for his patients. I highly recommend Dr. Nguyen 
to be your dentist.

Jason Wong - Houston, TX USA

NEW LOCATION

I can honestly state that my 12 year old twins truly 
enjoy their visits to the dentist. Dr. Nguyen is a 
wonderful dentist and has the nicest staff. He is very 
intelligent, patient and has state of the art equip-
ment. We have been coming to his offi ce for over 5 
years and have always received nothing but the best 
in service. I have and will continue to recommend 
Dr. Nguyen to other family members and friends.

Olga Salazar - Houston, TX USA

281-807-6111

Minh Nguyen, D. D. S., P.A.
Family & Cosmetic Dentistry

10028 West Rd. #108
Houston, Texas 77064
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National Night Out

In Winchester Trails
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Moms Group

 I would like to start a mom’s group in the neighborhood.  I know 
there are lots of stay-home mothers (or fathers) in the neighborhood, 
and I think we should get together for playdates!  When I first moved 
to the neighborhood, there was a baby-sitting co-op here.  That is 
actually how I met some of the other moms in the neighborhood, 
and I can’t tell you how great that group of ladies has been.  While 
we no longer have formal meetings I will call them just to visit, we 
trade out watching each other’s children, we have made meals for 
each other in happy times, and during family crisis.  I have several 
moms that I can call if I am running late for carpool, I have plenty 
of resources for questions about discipline, and school.  
 Let’s get a group together and start playing!  Children of all ages 
are welcome, and we can get a more formal calendar of events in the 
works when I get a headcount.
 Please call me or email if you are interested.
Sarah Olvey
Sarah_olvey@hotmail.com
281-807-0451 

HOWDY PARTNER
 Coming to the Trails from Steeplechase we welcome the Reed 
family at 10606 Great Plains.  Dad Scott is the president of Gulf 
Trucking, and mom Nasaria is the vice president of Gulf Trucking.  
The Reeds have 3 children, Frank, 20, Valerie, 17, and Veronica, 15, 
as well as Diva the cat and Jada the Boston Terrier.  The Reeds enjoy 
tournament softball, horseback riding and swimming.
 Now calling 10402 Great Plains home (instead of the Heights) are 
Matt and Alicia Albanese, along with son Elijah, 8.  Matt is a controller 
for a general contractor and Alicia is in marketing communications 
for AIM Investments.  Completing the family are the cats, Mia and 
Mouse, and the dog, Ripple.
Welcome!
 The Howdy Partner feature of the TrailWriter is made possible 
through the efforts of the Block Captains.  If you are new to the 
neighborhood and have not been welcomed, please call Debbie 
Griesbach at 281-894-9725, or your Block Captain—we want to 
get to know you, and we have a handy packet of information to help 
familiarize you with your new neighborhood.
Sherry Wright

TOP25
Suburban Northwest

Office: 281/205-1890
Pager: 713/990-4171

TOP

25

Selling Winchester Trails
One Yard at a Time!

Visit us at: www.truly-texas.com

Sara Sells The Most Important Homes In The Area...YOURS!
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Fuel Injection Cleaning  Repairs  Brake Service  Diagnostics  Factory Scheduled Maintenance 
Radiator Flush and Fills  Belts & Hoses  Air Conditioning Service  Emissions  Oil Changes  Tune-Ups

100% Satisfaction
Guaranteed.

SQUEALING, 
SCREECHING  

BRAKES?
BRAKE SILENCER 

SERVICE
Stop by your neighborhood center for a FREE BRAKE INSPECTION today. 
No appointment necessary.

WITH OUR

®

Parts used meet or exceed your vehicle’s 
Original Equipment Manufacturer standards.

9803 Jones Road, Houston
ph.  281.970.8863

We accept:

RECOMMENDED EVERY 3 MONTHS OR 3,000 MILES. 
SERVICE INCLUDES UP TO 5 QUARTS OF MAJOR BRAND 

MOTOR OIL, NEW OIL FILTER, PLUS A [20-POINT] 
VEHICLE MAINTENANCE INSPECTION.

LUBE & FILTER
OIL CHANGE

Shop supplies, tax and waste disposal fees may apply. 

At participating locations. Not good with any other offer or discount. 

See manager for details. Expires 11/15/05.

MOST VEHICLES

BRAKE INSPECTION

At participating locations. Not good with any other offer or discount. 

See manager for details. Expires 11/15/05.

OUR CERTIFIED TECHNICIANS WILL TEST DRIVE YOUR 
VEHICLE AND PERFORM A COMPREHENSIVE

INSPECTION OF YOUR ENTIRE BRAKING SYSTEM.

REGULAR PRICE $1490

FREE $1290
MOST
VEHICLES

REGULAR PRICE $1990

At participating locations. Not good with any other offer or discount. 

See manager for details. Expires 11/15/05.

BRAKE SERVICE

ANY BRAKE 
SERVICE

10%OFF

GREEN THUMB CORNER
 This summer seemed to be a bit milder than average but still too hot for 
comfort, so let’s hope that September will bring welcome relief in the form 
of cool and rainy weather for both the garden and the gardener. School is 
back in session, football season is under way, and so it must be time to get 
into the fall growing season, when the cooler weather makes yard work 
more of a pleasure and less of a chore.  It doesn’t matter if your preference 
is for shrubbery, flowers, fruit, vegetable or herb growing - the calendar for 
this month includes “action items” for all of us, and the first hint of lower 
temperatures makes it a lot easier to get them accomplished.
 It’s hard to beat chrysanthemums for early fall color. In pots on the patio 
or as permanent perennials in the beds, they are an excellent addition to any 
yard. They should be fertilized every two or three weeks until flower buds 
appear, then weekly until the buds show color. Water as necessary. For best 
garden display, pinch out the center bud of each cluster (but if you want to 
produce “show quality” blooms with the large-flowered type, leave the center 
bud and pinch off all laterals).
 Keep the roses well mulched, well fed and well watered, and they can 
reward you with fall blooms that may be even better than spring and summer. 
Cut out dead wood. As cool weather approaches, water in the morning to 
discourage black spot and mildew, and maintain a regular spray schedule to 
prevent black spot from entering leaf tissue. Check azaleas for soil acidity 
and keep well mulched.
 Now is a good time to get started on digging up and dividing perennials like 
day lilies, iris, violets and cannas. And if you want to start a bed of perennials, 
this is the time of year to think about planting from seed or nursery transplants. 
Just make sure the bed is well prepared with lots of organic material mixed 

in, because it’s not going to get the benefit of the same regular cultivation as 
the beds of annuals. Also consider taking cuttings of tender plants such as 
coleus and geranium; root them in pots to carry over to next spring.
 After the first cool spell, clean up the beds and dispose of old stalks and 
dead leaves which may harbor insects and diseases - you can add them to 
the compost heap, where the heat generated by decomposition is enough to 
kill most pathogens. The only thing I don’t add to the compost pile is that 
nasty nut-grass, which seems to survive anything.
 September is also an ideal time to start a herb garden - you can plant 
chives, parsley, coriander (cilantro), rosemary, dill and garlic. It needn’t take 
much space, and the results can be very decorative and aromatic as well as 
useful.
 This is a busy month in the vegetable garden. If you hurry, you may not be 
too late for broccoli, cauliflower, brussels sprouts and tomatoes, and you can 
plant cabbage and collards for winter greens. And it’s time to seed the root 
crops like carrots, beets, onions, leeks, turnips and radishes. Prepare the beds 
with the addition of lots of organic material (compost, mulch or peat moss), 
and make sure that the soil is well cultivated to a depth of twelve inches or 
more, especially for the carrots. Try lettuce as the weather cools down. One 
advantage of the fall garden is that the pests are usually far less active than 
in the spring, so give it a try - you’ll find it’s well worth the effort when you 
savor the freshness and flavor of home-grown produce.
 THIS MONTH’S TIP: If you’ve been thinking about establishing a 
strawberry bed, get started now by preparing raised beds with lots of pine 
bark mulch so that you’ll be ready to plant in October.
Phil Richards



8     Winchester Trails Trailwriter  - September 2005 Copyright © 2005 Peel, Inc.

Winchester Trails

MILESTONES
New Teenagers – Happy 13th!

9/3 - Julie Jackson
9/4 - Riki Clement

9/28 - Kelli Hudgins

New Drivers – Happy 16th!
9/4 - Brittany Barnes

9/6 - Logan Suter
9/10 - William Gray, Patrick Guevara, Russell Dorr

9/18 - Kerry Spare
9/29 - Christina Movaghar

New Voters – Happy 18th!
9/18 - Ryan Bench

9/21 - Stephen Cohrs

New Adults – Happy 21st!
9/19 - Danielle Gutierrez

Happy 15th Anniversary!
9/18 - Pat & Sheryl O’Briant

Happy 20th Anniversary!
9/14 - Fred & Kathy Montgomery

Happy 25th Anniversary!
9/6 - Rick & Chaille Slater

9/13 - David & Marilyn Taylor
9/27 - Charles & Sharon Chude

Happy 30th Anniversary!!
9/13 - Greg & Carolyn Feigh

     
     Sherry Wright
     281-955-9737

trusttracy@aol.com 281-246-4966

If you are planning on moving
to a new subdivision...
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Attention Teen Job Seekers!

 To be added or deleted from these service lists, please call Sherry 
Wright at 281-955-9737.  At age 19 you will automatically be 
dropped.

B- Baby-sitting    P- Pet-sitting    Y- Yardwork    
O- Odd Jobs    H- House-sitting

(*)=Red Cross Certified    (**)=CPR Certified (***) 1st Aide 
Certified

B P Y O H NAME ......................... BIRTHDAY ....... PHONE
 P  O  Cary, Katie ................... 11/92 ...........281-955-5813
B   P   H Cole, Alexis .................. 12/89 ..........281-890-2258
B   P  O  H Dildine, Veronica ......... 08/89 ..........281-807-0759
B     Fernandez, Kasey ......... 04/88 ..........281-469-4421
B     Gunn, Gloria ................ 04/89 ..........281-955-5650
B     Gurghigian, Emily ....... 11/87 ...........281-894-2140
 P    Harper, Grant ............... 11/88 ...........281-955-9671
B P   H Horton, Natalie ............ 09/90 ..........281-517-0260
B     Huckabay, Kristin ........ 01/87 ..........281-517-0024
B     Jackson, Jennifer .......... 08/88 ..........281-894-2926
B P    Jackson, Julie ............... 09/92 ..........281-894-2926
B   P   H Jones, Sara ................... 11/88 ...........281-894-4493
B     Martin, Sallie ............... 07/87 ..........281-897-0257
              ..................................... H ..Montgomery, Elizabeth 
07/88 281-477-6698
B   P O  H Movaghar, Christina .... 09/89 ..........281-477-0569
B   P    Neagli, Kaitlyn ............. 10/87 ..........281-890-3521
     P    Nelson, Jim .................. 09/88 ..........281-469-9181
B     Nesbitt, Kristi ............... 05/87 ..........281-894-4817
B* P    Neucere, Elizabeth ....... 08/90 ..........281-894-5253
B   P   H Nguyen, Jennifer .......... 05/87 ..........281-955-1023
B*     O’Briant, Kelsey .......... 05/92 ..........281-890-5253
B P  O H O'Shea, Sara ................. 07/93 ..........281-890-6705
B                      ..........................................................................H Racey, Brittany 
12/89 281-890-4045
B P Y O H Rae, Keegan** *** ...... 03/92 ..........281-955-1662
B               ..................................... H ................Ricke, Jordann 07/87 
281-469-6804
B     Roberts, Melanie** ...... 12/91 ..........281-897-8772
B P  O H Sheeran, Kimberly ....... 11/91 ...........281-897-0525
B    P   Y  H Smith, Brian ................. 04/89 ..........281-890-0636
          Y   Stewart, Joshua ............ 02/90 ..........832-237-1064
B     Stockwell, Maggie ....... 05/87 ..........281-894-2531
 P Y O H Sweet, Jeremy .............. 11/86 ...........281-807-7470
B     Terry, Brigitte ** .......... 10/87 ..........281-469-9649
B   P    Terry, Scott *  ** .......... 03/89 ..........281-469-9649
      P    Wolf, Brittney .............. 08/90 ..........281-894-9653

Bring in this ad and
Receive Registration & Supplies

F R E E
New customers only. With Coupon.

Not valid with any other offer. Expires 10-5-05

• Music & Movement Classes
• Karate Classes
• Spanish Classes
• NCI Accepted
• Christian Based Fall-A-Beka
 Preschool Program
• Before & After School Programs
• Character Building 

Brentwood
Children’s
AcademyAges 18 months

through 5th Grade

Providing
Transportation

To 12 Local
Area Schools

Three Locations To Serve You
6903 Huffmeister Rd

281-463-7409
12511 Steepleway Blvd

281-469-4080

Excellent State Licensing & Health Dept. Records

7210 N. Eldridge Pkwy.

713-466-9407
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not necessarily 
reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible 
for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. Federal Copyright 
Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously published materials which include 
newspaper articles, magazine articles and web page articles without the original 
author's expressed written consent. Please do not submit articles which are in 
violation of this law.

Jersey Village High School
Project Prom 2006

 The senior parents of Jersey Village High School are hosting a 
Garage Sale on Saturday, September 24th in the Sears Hardware 
parking lot on Jones at West to support Project Prom 2006.  If you 
would like to help support the class, we will gladly take any donated 
items you may have for the sale.  Please call Brenda Hughes at 281-
955-9283 or email bhughes@partnerschrysalis.com  to arrange for 
drop off.  We would love for you to come by and shop the sale.  The 
hours will be from 7:30 am –  3:30 pm.               

Did you Know......
 With school back in session please visit the Trials website for 
helpful links. Did you know you can load your child’s cafeteria 
account with money from our website? There is a link for the PAMS 
system. If you don’t know what that is,  I encourage you to check it 
out. www.winchestertrails.com
Lesa Smith

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair
• Gutter Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net



Copyright © 2005 Peel, Inc.  Winchester Trails Trailwriter  - September 2005  11

Winchester Trails
 From Vacation Bible School - just down the street from the school 
- to the inner city of Chicago, to a small village in South Africa, 
students from Cypress Community Christian School made wise use 
of their summer vacation by serving in their local community, their 
country and the world. 
 Several CCCS high school students who attend Cypress Bible 
Church ministered to younger students during a week long Vacation 
Bible School session held over the summer break.   One of the lessons 
entitled, “From Me to We” encouraged the children to take their 
focus off of themselves and think about the needs of others.  Among 
those who did just that by serving at VBS were Caroline Carthey, 
Elizabeth Crawford, Angie Frost, Sarah Crawford, Peyton Lambert, 
Josh Neuneker, and Jeremiah Neuneker.  
 Other CCCS students traveled to Chicago for a nation-wide 
conference on “how reach out to others in the community.”  While in 
the windy city, they used their new-found knowledge to participate in 
service projects in the inner city.   These students plan to take action 
- right here in “Rocket Town, USA” – Houston, TX – to reach out 
whenever possible. 
 Senior Sarah Mathews traveled a bit farther to serve others.   She 
joined a group from her church, Houston First Church of God, on 
a mission trip to the Sekgopo Village in South Africa.  While there, 
she and others offered their services by helping with the construction 

Service Minded Students at Cypress Community Christian School
of a new community center and by teaching in the classrooms.  The 
best part of the trip according to Sarah was meeting the child she will 
sponsor over the next 10-15 years.  Sarah said, “It was awesome to 
spend time with the people in the village and with my new friend, 
Precious.  I highly recommend that if you sponsor a child in another 
nation, that you consider traveling to meet him/her.  It will change 
your life forever.”    
 The Administration and faculty of Cypress Community Christian 
School encourage students “to take their place in the world as 
servants of Jesus Christ” as stated in the school mission statement.  
As a result, many CCCS students regularly take time out of their 
busy schedules to help others in need – whether it is local or far away 
– and each of them testify that their lives were changed as a result of 
helping someone else.  
 Plans are underway for students to participate in projects with the 
Habitat for Humanity organization, Star of Hope Mission, Ainsley 
Court, Carenet Pregnancy Center and many other organizations that 
need assistance to accomplish their goals of helping others in need.
 The faculty and students of Cypress Community Christian 
School welcome opportunities to serve in our community.  If your 
organization or group has a need, please email of our Community 
Service Coordinators, Judy Holzman, at jholzman@cccs-hou.org or 
Todd Clark at tclark@cccs-hou.org.
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We currently publish newsletters
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Berkshire
Cypress Mill

Fairfield
Harvest Bend, The Village

Lakes on Eldridge
Lakes on Eldridge North

Sommerall
Steeplechase
Summerwood
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Village Creek
Villages of Langham Creek

Waterford Harbor
Willowbridge
Willowlake

Willow Pointe
Winchester Country
Winchester Trails
Wortham Village

Houston

Barker Ranch
Cherry Creek on Brodie Ln.

Circle C Ranch
Courtyard
Coventry

Highland Park West Balcones Area
Davenport Ranch
Lakeside Estates

Ridgewood
Westcreek

Austin

Publishing community newsletters 
in the Houston area since 1991

To advertise in one of our newsletters, 
call one of our friendly salespeople:

Kelly Peel 512-989-8905
 Sales Manager kelly@PEELinc.com
Donna Sommer 832-237-4684
 Wortham Resident dsommer@PEELinc.com
Kim Moore 281-373-3807 
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